
From: Alberta Police Funding Model Review <AlbertaPoliceFundingModelReview@mnp.ca>  
Sent: May 14, 2025 3:01 PM 
To: Alberta Police Funding Model Review <AlbertaPoliceFundingModelReview@mnp.ca> 
Subject: Your Feedback Needed: Review of Alberta Police Funding Model 
 
Hello, 
 
In 2020, the Government of Alberta introduced the Police Funding Model under the new Police Funding regulation 
to establish an equitable, transparent and sustainable model for provincial policing. At the time, the Government 
of Alberta committed to conducting a review of the Police Funding Model after five years. In accordance with this 
commitment, the Government of Alberta has engaged MNP LLP (MNP), an independent accounting and consulting 
firm, to conduct the Police Funding Model review.  
 
In the coming weeks, MNP will provide several opportunities to participate and contribute your feedback on the 
Policing Funding Model, including feedback on the method for allocating costs, concerns with the model, and 
suggested improvements or changes for the future. Your input will help develop recommendations influencing the 
future of the Police Funding Model.  
 
You will be invited to provide your feedback through the Police Funding Model Review Survey and to participate in a 
regional feedback session. Sessions will include remarks by the Honourable Mike Ellis, Minister of Public Safety 
and Emergency Services and a breakout session to provide feedback on the current police funding model, identify 
concerns with the model, and suggest improvements or changes for the future. 
 
All survey responses will have the option to remain anonymous and will be reported back to the Government of 
Alberta in a ‘What We Heard Report’ through consolidated themes and findings without attribution to any 
individuals.  
 
After collecting stakeholder feedback through the survey and sessions with elected officials, administrators, and 
expert interviews, MNP will analyze the feedback and independently review the Police Funding Model. This review 
will include actionable recommendations for fairness, shared fiscal responsibility, and sustainability. 
 
To learn more about the Policing Funding Model Review, please visit https://www.alberta.ca/police-funding-model-
review-engagement.  
 
Any additional questions can be directed to MNP at AlbertaPoliceFundingModelReview@mnp.ca. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Nathan Maertins, MBA, PMP 
MANAGER, CONSULTING SERVICES 
(He/Him) 
 

 

 

This email and any accompanying attachments contain confidential information and may be protected by legal 
privilege. It is intended only for the individual or entity named above. Any dissemination or action taken in reliance 
on this email or attachments by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. If you believe you have received this message in error, please delete it from your systems and contact the 
sender by return email. In compliance with Canada's Anti-spam legislation (CASL), if you do not wish to receive 
further electronic communications from MNP, please reply to this email with "REMOVE ME" in the subject line. 
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